KINGS RIPTON VILLAGE HALL ANNUAL REPORT 2013
The Village Hall has had a successful year with a number of functions  including food and wine evenings a bar b q and a 60’s night.  The committee helped organise a band concert in the Colletts barn in June which was successful and raised monies shared between the village hall and the Church restoration fund.

The Hall continues to be used for social functions and childrens parties and also for meetings for the W.I.,  Parish Council and Mayfields.

As can be seen from the accounts the Hall made a small profit of £395.   During the year following a grant from Huntingdon District Council decorations and lighting improvements were made to the hall and in 2014 the area around the hall is to be paved and new railings fitted to the entrance steps.
The village hall committee are mindful that without the aid of the Parish Council by means of the annual grant the Hall would find it difficult to continue covering its costs and we thank the village for its continued support by way of the rates precept.
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